
 

Rome, November 23, 2021 
Ref. 372/MG/2021 

 
 To: All CMAS National Federations   

      (affiliated to finswimming) 
 

Object: Specific regulations for the FISU World Cup 2022 Finswimming in Lignano next 1st and 
2nd April 2022. 

Dear National Federation, 

Please, find attached the specific regulations for the Finswimming FISU World Cup 2022 in 
Lignano next 1st and 2nd April 2022. 

As you know, this is the visualization of the hard work realized by CMAS with the 
International Sport University Federation. We pass through a new important step with this 
FISU competition.  

CMAS has signed a contract with FISU for the World Cups 2022 and 2024. The next goal is to 
receive an agreement for a University Finswimming World championships, but 2022 and 2024 
must be a success to achieve it. 

Consequently, as National Federation, I kindly ask you to promote in your country this 
competition. For this, you need first to contact your National University Federation urgently 
to coordinate with them to participate in this competition. 

Then, promote it in the regions, clubs, and with the athletes to push Universities to organize 
this. Indeed, as you can see in the document attached, it's the responsibility of your national 
university federation to register the participants in the FISU platform of registration; this 
basically stays with the Universities because the participation is by University and not 
National Teams. 

The registration has been open since October 1st. Please, when you discuss with your national 
university federation, pay attention to the different deadlines for the registration. 

Please, spread this information to the maximum amount of people you are in connection 
with. 

I count on your help and your commitment to making this event a success. 

Best regards 

 
Michel Gaunard 
President of Sports Committee 

 
 


